
FIELD LECTURE AT THE VERONA ARENA 

Tuesday December 19th, 2023 – 10.00-12.50 

 

 

- Meeting point: 8.30, Padova Train Station, main hall (Google Maps position: 

https://goo.gl/maps/7hzFFzVya4c9G4JC8); 

- Train from Padova to Verona: 8.40 (Padova) – 9.38 (Verona Porta Nuova). Train 

Number: RV3486; 

- Indication to reach the Verona Arena from Verona Porta Nuova Train Station (in case 

you will miss the train or if you will decide to take and earlier train): 

https://goo.gl/maps/F2BNKM6W2g9NuBPBA. 19 minutes on foot; 

- Field lecture: from 10.00 to 12.50; 

- Train back from Verona to Padova (in case you will need to return to Padova in time 

for afternoon lectures): 13.22 (Verona Porta Nuova) – 14.20 (Padova), train number: 

RV3497. You can return back whenever you want in case you want to have a bit of 

sightseeing of Verona after the field lecture, there are plenty of local trains 

connecting Verona to Padova in the afternoon; 

- You will be totally reimbursed for this field lecture (train tickets + entrance ticket), 

but I’m kindly asking you to anticipate at your expenses the train tickets, and I will 

give your money back after the Christmas vacations. It would be better if you could 

buy in advance the tickets through the online ticketing system of Trenitalia 

(https://www.trenitalia.com/en.html), so you can just send me the PDF copy of the 

ticket by e-mail. If you will buy the tickets at the train stations (both desks and 

automatic machines), PLEASE, KEEP THEM WITH YOU, I WILL NEED THEM TO ASK FOR 

https://goo.gl/maps/7hzFFzVya4c9G4JC8
https://goo.gl/maps/F2BNKM6W2g9NuBPBA
https://www.trenitalia.com/en.html


THE REIMBURSEMENT! You can give me the tickets right after the field lecture or 

passing in my office at Palazzo Liviano, third floor, room 026, either next week or after 

the Christmas vacations; 

- BE SURE TO WEAR TREKKING OR SAFETY SHOES AND WARM CLOTHES, THE PLACE 

IS REALLY COLD AND THE BUILDING IS CURRENTLY UNDER RESTORATION, SO WE 

WILL NEED TO RESPECT THE REQUIRED SAFETY MEASUREMENTS! ALSO, THERE IS 

THE POSSIBILITY OF A MANDATORY REQUEST TO WEAR HELMETS. IF SO, I WILL 

WRITE YOU ON MONDAY MORNING AND YOU WILL NEED TO PASS IN THE 

AFTERNOON IN MY OFFICE TO TAKE THEM; 

- My mobile phone number for any problem: 00393938155438. 

 

THANK YOU ALL AND SEE YOU ON TUESDAY! 


